From: Gary Weiss <garyevanweiss@gmail.com>

Sent: Tuesday, February 27, 2024 2:43 PM

To: bos; COBSupport

Cc: Westport County Water District

Subject: Requesting Appointment to Open Board Seat at Westport County Water District
Hello.

My name is Gary Weiss. | have been serving as a member of the board of directors of the Westport County Water
District for the past 2 1/2 years. | understand from our administrator Kayla Cooper, however, that the County does not
have the required current records of my directorship status. | do not understand why that is, since | believe | have
properly completed all the required forms and paperwork. Nevertheless, out of an abundance of caution, | hereby
request appointment to the open board seat vacated by Mr. Ryan Grossman last month. The Westport County Water
District urgently needs my appointment, because without it, it will not have enough directors to convene a quorum at its
monthly meetings and take action.

Thank you for your consideration.

Gary Weiss



